

THE MODEL T FORD CLUB INTERNATIONAL

67th Annual Membership Meeting & Banquet February 5 - 6, 2021, in Detroit, Michigan

HOSTED BY PIQUETTE T'S AND FORD PIQUETTE AVENUE PLANT



With great regret and disappointment, the 2021 MTFCI Annual Membership Meeting has been canceled.

When planning the meeting, we were hopeful this pandemic would be behind us and we could all finally come together and have a bit of normalcy. We were aware it was a long shot; however, a little optimism kept us planning. The MTFCI Bylaws necessitate the Annual Membership Meeting, so the planning went forward while trying to comply with the orders placed by Michigan state government. Newer and more restrictive guidelines and the rise in COVID-19 cases have forced us to cancel. I would like to thank Steve Shotwell, The Henry Ford Museum, and the Ford Piquette Avenue Plant for their support.



Brian Dowell
MTFCI Board of Directors